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Donavan Henning

From: Vincent Lekoma (VK) <LekomaVK@telkom.co.za>

Sent: 10 March 2015 02:59 PM

To: Donavan Henning

Subject: RE: 10563 - Proposed Development of Foxwood Dam: Announcement of EIA

Good afternoon Donovan, 

 

Are you aware of any Telkom infrastructure that could be affected? 

 

Kind regards 
 

Vincent Lekoma 
Ops Specialist: Service Management (Retail), (S6), Enterprise Markets, 
Direct: +27-43-7433792 | Mobile: +27-813548294 | Email: lekomavk@telkom.co.za 
Postal: 3 Park Avenue | East London | 5201 | South Africa 
Street: 3 Park Avenue | Central | East London | 5201  

 
 

From: Donavan Henning [mailto:DonavanH@nemai.co.za]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 1:06 PM 

Subject: 10563 - Proposed Development of Foxwood Dam: Announcement of EIA 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

This serves as notification of the proposed Development of Foxwood Dam, as well as the upcoming public meeting 

that will be held to present the project. Please refer to the attached Background Information Document (with 

accompanying map) and Reply Form in this regard. Note that more detailed maps can be provided on request.  

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW: 
 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) is investigating the feasibility of developing a multi-purpose dam 

(known as Foxwood Dam) on the Koonap River outside of Adelaide, which falls within the Nxuba Local Municipality 

in the Amathole District Municipality in the Eastern Cape. 

 

The development of Foxwood Dam could provide additional assurance of domestic water supply within the region. 

In addition, the dam has the potential to mobilize the water resources to allow for downstream irrigation 

development. 

 

APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATIONS: 
 

Nemai Consulting was appointed as the independent Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP) by DWS to 

conduct the Scoping and Environmental Impact Reporting process contemplated in Regulation 21 to Regulation 24 

of Government Notice No. R. 982 of 4 December 2014.  
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In addition, approval will also be sought for water uses in terms of Section 21 of the National Water Act (Act No. 36 

of 1998), as well as quarries and borrow pits in terms of the Mineral and Petroleum Resources Development Act (Act 

No. 28 of 2002). 

 

PUBLIC MEETING: 
 

The following public meeting will be held during the project announcement phase to allow for project-related 

discussions:  
 

• Date:     24 March 2015  

• Time:    14h00 - 16h30 

• Venue: Adelaide Golf Club, Adelaide  

 

Targeted meetings will also be held with landowners, stakeholders and other Interested and Affected Parties, as 

required, as the Environmental Impact Assessment process unfolds.  

 

REGISTRATION AS AN INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTY: 
 

In order to ensure that you are identified as an Interested and Affected Party, please complete the attached Reply 

Form and send to Nemai Consulting by 6 April 2015.  

 

You are welcome to contact me for any related queries. Kindly forward this correspondence to any parties who you 

may deem relevant to this process. 

 

Regards 

Donavan Henning 

  

Nemai Consulting  

Tel : (011) 781 1730  

Fax : (011) 781 1731  

Mobile : 082 891 0604 

Email : donavanh@nemai.co.za  

Address : 147 Bram Fischer Drive Ferndale, 2194 

Postal Address : PO Box 1673, Sunninghill, 2157 
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